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OFFICE OF VIOLENCE PREVENTION DATA CAFE EVENT 
Join us at Arnold Rue Community Center – November 7 

   

STOCKTON, Calif. – The City of Stockton Office of Violence Prevention (OVP) will be 

sharing information about the work they do and the positive steps they take toward 

reducing violent crime in our community. Data Café will be held Monday, November 7, 

2022, at 3:00 p.m. at Arnold Rue Community Center, 5758 Lorraine Ave. This public 

presentation will focus on actual program data and outcome statistics. All members of the 

community are welcome and encouraged to attend. This meeting is open to anyone 

interested in violence reduction.  

“Data Cafe will provide an informative welcoming event to keep the community up-

to-date on the efforts the Office of Violence Prevention is taking to help reduce violence in 

the City,” said Director Lora Larsen. “The more we share about violence reduction 

strategies, the more at-risk individuals we can help with creating better lives for themselves, 

their families, and the community.” 

For more information, please call the Office of Violence Prevention at 209-937-8880 

or email ovp@stocktonca.gov. 
### 

All news releases can be found on the City of Stockton website at www.stocktonca.gov/news. 

Follow us at: facebook.com/CityofStockton  twitter.com/StocktonUpdates  YouTube.com/StocktonUpdates 

# 

 

mailto:ovp@stocktonca.gov
http://www.stocktonca.gov/news
http://www.facebook.com/CityofStockton
http://www.twitter.com/StocktonUpdates
http://www.youtube.com/StocktonUpdates

